At Rangeview Primary School we run an optional BYO iPad Program for all students using Apple iPads. Our school network is not suitable for android devices.

For families that opt into this program, we request the purchase of an Apple iPad, headphones and a strong sturdy cover. The program commences in Term 3 of the Foundation year and all information is provided via the Foundation teachers. Families are asked to set up their own iTunes account to manage the recommended school apps. 
We promote the responsible use of devices and every parent and child participating in the program will be asked to read, sign and return the provided User Agreement. Students are not permitted to have 4G connectivity on their iPads at school. Rangeview is an eSmart school and has protocols in place for safe digital technology usage.

Practical Information:
· Students are asked to bring their iPads to school charged every day
· 8.45am each morning the iPad bell rings to allow students to bring their iPad to the class and place them in a designated location
· iPads are locked in classrooms during school hours when no one is in the room
· iPads will be sent home every day unless prior arrangements are made
· iPads will be joined to the school ‘Edustar’ network by the school technicians
· Internet access is filtered through the Department of Education and Training
· OSHC has a secure storage place for iPads for students attending

User Agreement
· Every parent and child participating in the program will be asked to read through the User Agreement, sign and return the appropriate page
· Teacher expectations around the User Agreement are age appropriate
· Students will be supported to look after their iPads and learn how to be responsible

If your child is not participating in the school BYO iPad program:
· They will have access to school owned shared computers and shared iPads
· They will be able to carry out activities using other technologies or methods
· They will not be able to take any school owned iPads home
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